


Introduction

We are committed to advancing evidence-based policies that
protect and promote public health for all people in Maine.

MPHA has been working overtime on behalf of public health in Augusta and
in Washington D.C., countering fresh threats to core public health
infrastructure and finding opportunities to make progress. We are fiercely
nonpartisan, and we advocate for policies that improve health and stand up
against policies that harm it.

In Augusta, we influenced more than 70 pieces of legislation across a
wide range of public health issues, and continued our leadership on
statewide coalitions and working groups. We had notable wins on
tobacco policy, including increasing the state’s tobacco excise tax for
the first time in 20 years, protecting public health funding in the Fund
for a Healthy Maine, and establishing a grant program for Mainers to
guard their homes against extreme weather events.

We also bolstered our federal advocacy efforts, strengthened our
relationships with Maine’s Members of Congress, and took on a
leadership role coordinating a coalition of public health associations
across the country to protect national programs that matter to local
communities.

Each week since the start of the Maine legislative session, we sent an
advocacy update, which had a consistent open rate of 80%. Thank you
to our members who contacted their elected officials; especially those
that went above and beyond to help us secure historic wins on tobacco
policies, shore up public health funding, and promote cannabis safety.
You helped make good public health work happen!

Below, | have included our board-approved policy priorities (state and
federal), as well as highlights of our work so far in 2025.

Thank you for supporting our work.
In solidarity,

Becca Boulos, PhD, MPH
MPHA Executive Director






























